CAP

December 8, 2004

Minutes

Present: Carlos Alves, Stuart Carroll, Andrew Clifford, Debbie Compte, Steve Klug, Linda Lengyel, Jim Lentini, Michael Marchetti, Don Vandergrift

I. Correction of minutes from Nov. 10, 2004 regarding Seven Year Medical School Program. Committee considered and endorsed. Comment: There appears to be confusion over the oversight of the program. Recommendation that there be a more structured oversight group.

II. School of Nursing options within existing Master of Science in Nursing: Clinical Nurse Leader MSN track and Neonatal Nurse Practitioner MSM Track. Committee considered and has no further comment.

III. Program Closure Document. Consideration of existing documents and how to proceed. We will reconsider fully Part I of the Criteria for the Closure of Academic Programs, Academic Centers and Non-Academic Programs. Clarification needed regarding which is the official document. 

We will communicate to CPP that we will reconsider the document, try to clarify language, and review changes to Part I. 
Recommendation that CPP actively consider changes to Parts II and II. 

Question: Is Part B intended as guidelines for implementation in C, or is B intended for non-Board approved programs and C for Board approved programs.
IV. No additional work from Selling minor.

V. No meeting Dec. 22

VI. Next meeting: January 27 at 1:30

